OREGON SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS OF
COLOR CAUCUS PRESENTS

BIPOC
¢TUDENT

vOICES °
PROVECT

High school students interested in promoting

voices of BIPOC students are invited to join a

training to gain skills and build on their own
knowledge about anti-racism work

The training will be repeated on different dates,
in-person and Zoom, from 10am to 2pm.

Choose one of the options that works for you:

FEBRVARY 8 PARKROSE HIGH SCHOOL
LIBRARY (PORTLAND) ®

APRIL 19 TIGARD-TUALATIN TRAINING
CENTER (TIGARD)

mAY 10 TO BE ANNOUNCED

Registration will close 5 days before each event
ink: https://forms.gle/LutmkG6IGgQbFHs68

Questions? Contact Helen Ying at
Hying@mesd.k12.or.us




